
Submitter: David  Klaus  

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure: HJR20 

I strongly oppose this bill on the grounds that a persons brain is not fully developed 

until age 25. In addition to the former, considering the Marxist indoctrination in the 

public schools, this is a terrible idea. Sixteen year old students who've never worked 

or had to pay taxes have no skin in the game and should not have the right to vote 

until they do. 


